
 

"You are my beloved Son; with you I am well pleased " (Luke 3:22). 

August 8, 2021 

Dear Parent: 

The Catholic Church teaches that God has created each of us as unique and special. Genesis 1 

:27 tells us that we are created "male and female in God's image" and that God saw this as 

''very good." In that goodness, we are meant to respect ourselves and everyone else as persons 

created and loved by God. 

Adults assist young people to recognize God's love by helping them to understand that each of us 

lives and moves in a Circle of Grace, This Circle of Grace holds our very essence in mind, heart, 

soul, and sexuality. Why is it important to help our young people understand the Circle of Grace? 

God intends our relationships in life to be experiences of divine love. He wants us to have 

healthy relationships; those that are respectful, nurturing and loving so that we might increase 

our understanding of our own value and help us to love others. It is never too early to help 

young people understand how very special they are and how relationships in life are called to be 

sacred. The goal of the Circle of Grace program is to educate and empower young people to 

actively participate in a safe environment for themselves and others. 

I call upon each one of you, as first formators, to assist with this goal by teaching your children 
that each one is held within a circle of grace; each one is beloved. I ask that you support those 
who work with our young people to assist them in telling the Good News of God's love. May 
our recognition of the sacredness of each other begin a path of right relationships with God. 

There will be an informational meeting about the Circle of Grace program on September 21, 

2021 at 7 p.m. in the hall. 

God Bless, 

Father Marek Samiewicz, SDS 

Blessed Sacrament Catholic Church 


